
 

 

Community Education and Training College (CET) 
 

The PSA has embarked on a recruitment campaign in the CET and is dealing with some of the matters in 

the sector as part of the recognised unions in the Chamber. With the recent transferring of employees 

from temporary employment status to permanent employment status, there are clearly many issues that 

must be dealt with by means of collective bargaining. Employees who are still on contract qualify to join 

the Union for their matters regarding the conditions of employment to be addressed.  

 

Employees at CETs are urged to join the PSA as the Union that protects members’ rights and promotes 

members’ interests. By virtue of recognition in all sector chambers, the PSA will be in the position to table 

the issues of members at the right forum. Don’t be left behind wherein your voice cannot be heard. 

Belonging to the PSA will make it possible for your voice to be heard and your issues to be addressed. 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact the following Members Affairs Coordinators:  

 

Vhembe District – Caroline Vorster – caroline.vorster@psa.co.za; 015 295 0513 

Capricorn District – Queen Seema – queen.seema@psa.co.za; 015 295 0511 

Waterberg District – Christine Mabu - Christine.mabu@psa.coza; 015 295 0507 

Mopani District – Lucky Kganyago – lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za; 015 295 0500 

Sekhukhune District – Kate Mamabolo – kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za; 015 295 0506 

 

Alternatively, you can contact the Organising and Marketing Officers at Lawrence.muvango@psa.co.za 

and/or Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za or send Whatsapp on 067 836 0551. 
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